
BEHES Orientation 

Tuesday, 15th July 2025 

Class – VIII 

 

Resource Person – Volunteers of Team BEHES ( Ishaan and Naimish) 

Debate sharpens minds, fuels confidence, and turns ideas into powerful voices. 

An engaging BEHES Orientation session was conducted for Class VIII students on 15th July 2025 in the 

school auditorium by the volunteers of BEHES team. The session introduced students to the dynamic 

world of debate through the Behes platform, a unique initiative that fosters critical thinking, confident 

communication, and collaborative dialogue. 

The orientation highlighted the upcoming Behes DPS Gurgaon Round, scheduled for 26th to 27th July, and 

encouraged students to participate with their teams and creative ideas. With an interactive and humorous 

approach, the session helped students understand how to build persuasive arguments, think on their feet, 

and make their voices heard — all in a non-courtroom setting. Students left the session inspired, equipped 

with sharper thoughts, and ready to take on the art of debate with confidence and enthusiasm. 

 

 

 

 

 


